
Notes of Meeting of the Cemetery Sub-Committee held on Monday 5th February 2024 commencing 
at 11.30am at the Parish Office, Marden Memorial Hall. 
 
PRESENT: 
Cllrs Boswell, Newton, Robertson, Summersgill, and Tippen. 
The Deputy Clerk was also in attendance. 
 
ITEMS DISCUSSED: 
 
Memorial Safety Policy 
Cllr Tippen reviewed the document and discussed the proposed changes with other Cllrs. The 
amended document would be passed to the Clerk.  
 
Rules and Regulations 
The Rules and Regulations had been amended by the Clerk for Cllrs to review and discuss. The 
document was further amended and would be passed to the Clerk. 
 
These items will be taken to the next Amenities Committee Meeting in February for agreement. 
 


